# **Chenies School Newsletter Friday 5<sup>th</sup> February 2021**

#### Headteacher's News

#### **Mental Health Week**

I have been pleased to see that many of you have taken the opportunity this week to enjoy some more relaxing activities in the afternoons. Looking at the photographs of the children enjoying themselves has made me smile and I hope the selection of photographs we have included in the newsletter today will make you smile too!

#### **National Literacy Trust Survey**

We are once again participating in the National Literacy Strategy Survey to enable us to understand more about our children's attitudes to reading. During next week class teacher's will be adding a specific survey link to the google classroom streams for your child to access. I hope you will encourage your child to complete the survey, as it will provide us with valuable information. If you would like to know more about the survey, please look at the additional information for parents that can be found <a href="here">here</a>.

### **School Telephones**

I am pleased to say that the transfer of our telephone system to a new provider was successful this morning and our telephones are now working again. There is no change to the school telephone number but you will be able to phone and choose option 1 to report an absence or option 2 to talk to someone in the office.

#### **Cold Weather**

With the snow forecast and the prediction of cold weather next week please can all keyworker parents of children who will be in school ensure your child comes to school in warm clothing.



## **Happy Birthday**

Amor – 7<sup>th</sup> February Olivia T – 7<sup>th</sup> February Omar – 10<sup>th</sup> February



I wish you all a happy weekend.

Suzanne Powell































